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Ms. Chairman, Members of the Committee 

During the last election cycle, candidates were placing signs in medians. I do not believe that it 
was the intent nor the interpretation of the sign bills we as a Legislature have passed in the last few 
years. I do believe however, that a clarification may be needed. My intent with House Bill 2210 is simply 
to make it very clear that political candidates cannot place signs in medians, which is the same for all 
signs. The city of Olathe, for example, does not allow commercial signs, yard signs, or any signs of any 
nature to be placed in medians. Please help keep our city beautiful.  

Thank you for your consideration.  
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